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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
No. 743/2020 
 
Date: 25th October 2020 
 
Line Wall Road open due to burst pipe 
 
Due to repairs being carried out on a burst pipe on the junction of Reclamation Road and 
Queensway, the Government would like to inform the public that Line Wall Road will be open on 
Monday 26th October as normal to all vehicular traffic. 
 


